
 

 

 

July 22, 2024  

 

Public Notice – Future for Central Darling Shire  

Council Administrator to visit White Cliffs and Ivanhoe to talk to residents 

 

The Central Darling Shire Council Administrator, Bob Stewart, will visit White Cliffs and 

Ivanhoe this week. He will be available for residents to talk about the NSW Government 

plans to bring Central Darling Shire Council out of Administration.  

Mr Stewart will be available to talk to community members at the following times.  

• White Cliffs - Wednesday 24 July from 1 to 4pm at the National Parks building 

meeting room.  

• Ivanhoe – Thursday 25 July from 11am to 3pm at the Ivanhoe Multi Service Outlet.  

The Government has devised a new form of governance that balances the need for local 

representation while ensuring the Council can provide for the community in the long-term. 

The Minister has announced that Central Darling Shire will become a ‘Rural and Remote 

Council’ made up of three locally elected councillors from the community and three 

councillors appointed by the NSW Government with relevant expertise to support the stable 

and effective operation of the Council. 

 

Regards  

Greg Hill  

GENERAL MANAGER 


